
Monday
Tuesday

*Pick  up  supplies 
from  outside  
of  school*

Wednesday Thursday

Literacy

Listen to  Mrs. 
Newman  on Facebook 
reading, Old 
MacDonald  Had  a  
Farm.
Now you  can sing 
with your  family.

Listen  to  all the  Jolly 
Phonics  songs  on 
YouTube. Try to  print 
the  letters as you  hear 
them in  the  song.

Sorting  Tall letters: 
b,d,f,h,k,l,t Find  items 
in your  house  that 
begin  with  tall letters.

Label the  farm 
animals  as best  
you can. Listen  for 
the sounds  you 
hear.

Sort  Short letters:
a,c,e,i,m,n,o,r,s,u,v,w
,x,z

Rebus  Chant:
One, Two

Follow  Mrs. Newman 
reading  One, Two
on  Facebook. Can 
you  read  it  aloud?

Sort Downstairs  
letters: g,j,p,q,y

Numeracy

Try to draw a 
cow. Just  try  your 
best. Using beans, 
pompoms or  any 
small item, have your 
family say a  number 
between  1-15. Put 
that  many  "spots" on 
the cow. Show us on 
Facebook or  email.

Using  dice or  playing 
cards, take  turns 
shaking or  turning  over 
a card  and  printing the 
number. After  you 
print  the  number  do 
something  that many 
times.
Ex. 7, do 7  jumping 
jacks

Go to  ABCYA.com
Click on  K  and 
then  click  on 
Numbers.  Play  Roll 
to  Finish.

Go to  ABCYA.com
Click on  K  and  
then  click  on  
Numbers. Play  Fuzz  
Bug  Patterns.

Play

If  you have  farm 
animals,  ask your 
family if  you  can 
take them  outside to 
play  with  them.

Continue  to play 
farm. Remember to 
feed  your 
animals. Hmm, I  wonder 
what they  eat?

YouTube: The  3 
Little Pigs
Ask your  family to 
pretend to  be  the 
3 Little  Pigs.
Make  the  houses.

Science:
Ask your  grown-up 
if  you  can  go 
outside  and  make 
mud  pies.
What will you need?

Other 
Ideas

Play farm  animal 
charades  with  your 
family. Can they 
guess  what animal 
you  are?

Focus Animal: Cows
What  do we  get  from 
cows?
Meat, milk
Taste  some yummy 
cow's milk.

Focus Animal:Pigs
What do  we  get 
from pigs?
Meat

Using  play-dough or 
other  toys  make 
farm  animals.

Week  Nine:  June 1-4, 2020 Colour each box as you complete the activity.

Google:  
Jolly  Phonics 
for  the  
pictures  and  
songs.


